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This month started out with a combination of activities. One of our local churches we’ve 
worked with for a very long time, Mount Pleasant Christian Church, in conjunction with 
the Tim Tebow Foundation, held a prom for those with disabilities called Night to Shine.



Johnette Cruz appeared on Joy in Our Town to talk about the event and what all is done
for the indivudals participating in the event besides the night of the Prom.

     



     

Also, several of those who attended the prom come every week to help us here at His 
Hand Extended. We benefit from several of those who help us with cleaning up, 
stocking shelves, and unloading the bus. They are all part of the special needs class at 
Whiteland High School just a couple of miles from our station. Along with the help of 
these kids and others we helped 412 people last month with food and clothes.

   



   

Also on Joy In Our Town last month, the Rev. Eugene Potter shared about his work with
those leaving prison and reentering society. He is able to teach them trades like 
carpentry to help them in finding jobs.



   

  



Other guests on Joy in Our Town addressed the issues of hunger and homelessness. 
Sadly these two issues are not going away, but the church is called to reach out to 
those in need.



And finally a local ministry called Faith, Hope, and Love shared with us the way they 
help provide large amounts of food to those in need here in Indianapolis.

 




